
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
          

 

                  8th April 2022 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
As part of our next Learning Journey ‘A tale of two cities’, the children of 

Woodpecker Class will be going on a visit to Chichester on Tuesday 3rd May 2022.  
This visit may incur a small voluntary contribution towards transport.  We are 

unsure of how much it will be as we are waiting for confirmation from the 
transport company.   

 
We will be in Chichester all day so if your child normally has a hot lunch from 

Chartwells, you will need to cancel their lunch for that day and provide your child 
with a packed lunch.   

 
For children who receive free school meals, a Chartwell’s packed lunch will be 

provided on this day.  
 

More details on this visit will be sent out after the Easter Break. We just wanted to 

give you prior warning to give you plenty of time to cancel hot dinners.   
 

 
 

Kindest regards, 
 

Mrs Smith and Mrs Upjohn 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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